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 In relation to the funding challenges faced by the international component, the 

Committee notes the cost-saving measures taken and trusts that the impact of such measures 

will be kept under review to avoid any detrimental effect on the expeditious completion of 

cases. 

 

 Finally, Mr Chairman, in view of the projected funding shortfall in the international 

component for 2020, the Committee recommends that the General Assembly authorize the 

Secretary-General to enter into commitments in an amount not to exceed $7 million to 

supplement the voluntary financial resources of the international component for 2020 as a 

bridging financing mechanism. 

 

Thank you, Mr Chairman  

  


